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Uniqueness of Uganda


Visiting with the pygmy 
king in his new palace.
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Prayer Requests

• Bible translation works 

in Runyankore and 
Lhukonzo


• Preaching points in 
Kishanyarazi and 
Kajwenge


• Church Plants in 
Kinyayobyo and 
Ribweryakyona


• Mountain ministry

• New Discipleship Points

• Marcus and Kendra at 

Bible college

• Health of  Pastor Eliab


Sending Church


        Calvary Baptist

    Church


1823 S. Miami Ave.

Marshall, MO  65340


660-886-9772

Pastor Rodney Haggett


Mission Board


PO Box 9

Harrison, TN 37341


423-344-5050

www.bimi.org


Africa Dir. Eric Bohman

Stay up-to-date with our 
brief  monthly videos on 

our website.
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in Uganda 
Weddings and more weddings…

  We were humbled by the response of  so many churches in answer to our ‘taking u 2 Uganda’ 
August video update.  You have helped with 5 weddings in the last 6 weeks!  What a blessing!  
We even had our fi

 


Precious in the sight of  the Lord…

  …is the death of  His saints.  Those words of  comfort 
mean so much more to me now that our friend, Pastor 
Eliab, has passed on to Heaven.  He had been sick for 
several years and was bed ridden for most of  that time.  We 
are so thankful that he is not suffering any more.

  Pastor Eliab faithfully pastored the church in Kyahi for 
about 18 years.  He also trained a young man named 
Moses to take his place.  Bashaija Moses has been doing the 
preaching for the past few years as Eliab has been sick.  We 
will be meeting with Moses and the church members soon 
to help them with their plans for moving forward.  Please 
continue to pray for the Kyahi Independent Baptist Church.


Ladies Conference

  We had the blessing and honor of  hosting our fi
 
         

          

 



Family Update

  Marcus and Kendra are doing well in Bible college.  They 
made it through midterms!  Classes, assignments, and two 
jobs keep them busy, but they are doing great!  We are so 
proud of  them.  Thank you for your continued prayers for 
them.  It was hard to miss Marcus’ 21st birthday, but we are 
thankful for their many “adoptive” families who care for 
them!

  Kirsten and Kimberly have stepped up and fi

          
       


1st Ladies Conference

Matt, Eliab and Moses in 2018

Marcus’ 21st Birthday
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